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Tuesday 5th March 2024
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are the Year 6 Safety Team and we work with the teachers to make sure everyone is safe at our school.

Recently, we have noticed that some children are riding their bikes and scooters on the school grounds. This includes some pre-school children. We are worried that someone could get knocked over and we would not want anyone to get hurt at our school. 

We would ask that your children do not ride their scooter or bike on our school grounds.  Please ask your child to get off their scooter or bike at the school gates and walk to the bike shed. People using East Road gate should dismount at the end of the path, near the school office. Bikes and scooters should be parked in the designated area in the bike shed. This will help us to reduce the risk of an accident.

Thank you for your help in this matter.
Yours sincerely, 
Middlewich Primary School’s Year 6 Safety Team.[image: image2.png]
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